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This year is flying by quickly.  I’m excited about the learning and growth that is happening at 
Cokeville Elementary School.  We are excited to meet with you at parent teacher conferences next week.  
We appreciate partnering with you related to your child’s education and the opportunities we provide.  
Please feel free to ask questions you have as parent teacher conferences can be a great time to discuss 
strengths and areas to continue to work. 

As we have done in recent years, your child will be participating in a reading challenge in the third 
quarter.  Students have voted and selected the AR party for the end of the third quarter, which will be silly 
stringing a group of adults.  Please encourage your child to read to reach their goal, but also to exceed their 
goal as there will be extra opportunities for your child to participate and earn extra cans if he/she exceeds 
the set goal.  Thank you for the work you do to encourage your child to grow in his/her literacy through 
promoting literacy at home.   

Cokeville Elementary was proud to nearly sweep the district spelling bee.  We had all the top 5th 
grade spellers and half of the top six spellers in sixth and fourth grade in the district.  We know 
achievement at this level doesn’t occur without hard work both at home and at school.  Thank you for your 
work helping your child to master his/her spelling words.  We are excited for your students to once again 
perform at such a high level!!   

We continue to focus on CLASSY at Cokeville Schools.  In February we will be working on self-
motivation.  Thank for encouraging your students to learn more about self-motivation and how this trait 
can help students achieve their goals and aspirations.  Connecting things you see in media or other areas 
can help students learn more about self-motivation and the positive impact it can have on your child.     

We again look forward to seeing you next week for parent teacher conference to visit about your 
child’s learning and growth. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 Kenneth Dietz  
 Cokeville K-12 Principal  

   
 

 

CALENDAR 
2/5-8 PTC 
2/14 Valentine   
Class Parties 
2/15 100 Days of 
School Celebrations 
2/21 County 
Spelling Bee 10:00 
at CHS  
2/22 NO SCHOOL 
 
3/7 AR points due 
 
 
 

Look for the 
2024 Academic 
Bowl finals to be 
Coming soon! 
 


